
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'eleanor@imph.org' <eleanor@imph.org>

Date: 8/4/2014 1:19:27 PM
Subject: RE: LTC Taskforce Briefing for Lt. Gov. McGill

Eleanor,

Those days are good for me.

Thank.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Eleanor Stein [mailto:eleanor@imph.org]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 12:06 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: LTC Taskforce Briefing for Lt. Gov. McGill

Hi Tony,

I hope your summer is going well! I know it has been a busy one as you've accompanied our new lieutenant governor 
on his tours throughout the state.

As Lee mentioned at our last steering committee meeting, we would like to reach out to Lt. Governor McGill to brief
him on the LTC Taskforce effort. Might you be available to join Joel Smith, Kester Freeman and Lee for this meeting? 

We were thinking that perhaps we could try to find a time during the last week of August (August 26, 27 or
28). Would that timeframe work for you?

Lee and I would be glad to reach out to Marie Waller to try to coordinate a time that will work for everyone. We are 
hoping to set a date as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Eleanor

Eleanor Stein
Long-Term Care Taskforce Coordinator
SC Institute of Medicine and Public Health
803-800-7021 (cell phone)
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